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Ministry of Health (MOH) would like to inform the public that there will be no testing for COVID-19 

due to lab maintenance and repair. Testing will resume next week November 9, 2020 (Monday). 

 

If you have any questions on testing or quarantine activities, contact Gaafar Uherbelau, MOH 

EOC Deputy Commander at 775-1310. 

 
 
Thank you. 
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November 6, 2020 

 

CONTACT: Ministry of Health Public Information Officer 
  Tel: +680-775-1138 Fax: +680-488-1211 

Email: edolem.ikerdeu@palauhealth.org 
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